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Principal Advisory Council 

Ridgewood High School District 234 is committed to providing our students with many 

opportunities and experiences.  The Principal Advisory Council will allow parents access 

and insight into our programs and curriculum.  Please join us remotely on Thursday, 

September 17th, 2020 at 6:00 pm via ZOOM. 

The meeting reminder will be sent out on the Monday prior to the 

scheduled meeting date below.   ZOOM LINK - will be provided to all RSVP 

participants. 

If you have any questions, please contact Gina Castellano at gcastellano@ridgenet.org.  

September 17, 2020 ~ Location: ZOOM  6:00 pm 

October 15, 2020 ~ Location:  ZOOM 6:00 pm 

November 19, 2020  ~ Location:  ZOOM  6:00 pm 

December ~ No Meeting Scheduled 

January 21, 2021  ~ Location:  ZOOM  6:00 pm 

February 18, 2021  ~ Location: ZOOM  6:00 pm 

April 15, 2021 ~ Location:  ZOOM  6:00 pm (last meeting of the school year) 

 

Please RSVP to Maureen Forsythe at ​mforsythe@ridgenet.org​ and/or you will receive an 

e-mail one week prior to the scheduled meeting which will allow you to RSVP. 

 

In Partnership, 

  

Gina Castellano - Principal 
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